
Serving God in

Dear brothers and sisters,   
We hope the blessings of the Lord will be with
you always.
I write to you with great joy to inform you that
God is doing BIG things!
Last year, in December, we finished the first
class modules of the Bible Institute for leaders
in the mountains of La Paz, Honduras. We had
14 students who finished the modules. All the
glory be to God for our Lenca brothers. This
opened more doors to visit other places where
the gospel hasn't been preached before and
where there are no churches.

We have also been helping to
build a roof on a building
where there will be a new

church. We ask you for your
prayers for this place - La
Laguna de San Sebastian,

Comayagua. Next Sunday, we
will have baptisms for 40

people that have made their
decision to follow Christ.
Please pray for these new

brothers.
There's also a small town in

the Lenca area called
Quesuntega. We have recently

visited there to spread the
gospel and to form a new
church, since there is no

gospel presence nor a church.
Please pray that God gives us

grace for the people in this
village.
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In some places we have found approximately
5 churches that are in need of urgent

revitalization. In order to help them, we have
partnered with other missionaries. We have
already scheduled many visits this year to

take the time necessary to work on the
revitalization of these churches.



As you all know, we are still following up with all of
the evangelistic ministries like the school
scholarship program and the children's feeding
program.  
Well, it is a joy to inform you that:

● The children's feeding program has grown to
40 children; they receive dinner 2 times a week
(Monday and Thursday). This will happen for the
rest of the year.

● This year, we have helped 300 public school
children through our scholarship ministry.

Prayer Requests:

1. That the grace of God will be shown through us
to take the gospel to the people.

2. For the new believers.

3. For the new churches that need revitalization - 
 that God can use us in this important task.

4. That God will provide us with a good car so we
can travel to the mountains.

5. Help us pray for a horse, so we can go to villages
where that's the only transportation. This way we
can spread the gospel to the communities.

6. Pray that God will provide for the scholarships
and the children's feeding program.

7. Pray that God will give us spiritual and physical
strength.

Thank you for all your support in
these ministries.
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May God bless you,
NOEL & REINA

If you would like to partner with a one-time gift or
recurring monthly gifts to provide the

support I must raise for the mission of World Reach to
serve in Honduras, here is more information on giving

methods:



To donate online, go to world-reach.org/donate to give
once or set up a monthly gift via credit card. We also

offer the option to give monthly via an Electronic Funds
Transfer from your

bank account. This is our preferred method because you
will incur no third-party processing fee, and the transfer

can be set up by going to world-reach.org/donate and
clicking on “EFT Giving” at the top of the page.

To give by check made payable to World Reach, mail to
the address below with a note indicating your preference

for supporting "Gomez Ministry":
World Reach

P.O. Box 26155
Birmingham, AL 35260-0155


